
 
 
 
26th January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to you about the continued impact of the COVID-19 virus and some decisions we have 
needed to take as a result.  While we have endeavoured to support our families by maintaining our 
Wrap Around Care provision, we have to consider the financial impact for our school. 
Unfortunately, After School Care is currently not financially viable without subsidy from the already 
under pressure general school budget. This means that, with regret, I have had to make the 
decision that we cannot continue with After School Care for the time being, whilst schools are 
closed to the majority of pupils. 
 
Breakfast Club will continue to run with drop off from 7.30am.  After School Club will temporarily 
close from ​Monday 1st February 2021. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause to our families. 
 
 
Alun Randell  
 
 

 
 
Head teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                       
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


